
El  Dorado  County  mental
health seeking public input
The El Dorado County Health Services Department, Mental Health
Division invites the public to participate in the community
planning process to review El Dorado County’s current Mental
Health  Service  Act  Programs  and  provide  comment  on  the
county’s 2011-12 annual update covering Community Services and
Supports,  Workforce  Education  and  Training,  Prevention  and
Early Intervention and Innovation Plans.

Meetings are July 13 from noon-1pm at 1900 Lake Tahoe Blvd.,
South Lake Tahoe and July 14 from noon-1 pm at 670 Placerville
Drive, Placerville.

In addition to the community meetings, members of the public
with comments and questions about the Innovation Plan may send
them to:

El Dorado County Mental Health, MHSA Project Management, 670
Placerville Drive, Ste. 1B, Placerville, CA 95667 or email
them to MHSA@edcgov.us.
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